PUGET SOUND ENERGY

The Energy To Do Great Things

Puget Sound Energy
PO. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

PSE.com

March 8, 2010

Mr. David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

" Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Docket No. UE-100382 - Advice No. 2010-04
Docket No. UG-100383 - Advice No. 2010-05

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to WAC 480-100-198, and 480-90-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, Puget Sound
Energy, Inc. (the “Company”) is providing this statement that it has published the notice to customers in
the above-referenced dockets in accordance with WAC 480-100-194 and WAC 480-90-194, Publication
of Proposed Tariff Changes to Increase Charges or Restrict Access to Services.

" The Company also states that the tariffs were posted in accordance with WAC 480—100-193(1) and
WAC 480-90-193(1), Posting Of Tariffs For Public Inspection And Review, and were made available to
the public by web, telephone and mail.

The notice required by WAC 480-100-194 and WAC 480-90-194 is enclosed. Publication was in the
form of a paid advertisement in newspapers in all geographical areas where the Company provides
service. In addition, the Company notified newspapers, radio and television stations, and community
agencies within the Company’s service area.

Approximately 1,076,938 electric customers and approximately 751,020 natural gas customers are
affected by the Company’s filings. -

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information about this notice publication or
the posting. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 462-3495.

- Very truly yours,

-—
lom DeBot)
- Tom DeBoer

Director, Federal & State Regulatory Affairs
Enclosure

- ¢ Simon J. ffitch
Sheree Strom Carson




